
40 C.F.R. § 141.206
Notice to new billing units or new customers.

(a) What is the requirement for community water systems? Community water systems must give a copy of the
most recent public notice for any continuing violation, the existence of a variance or exemption, or other
ongoing situations requiring a public notice to all new billing units or new customers prior to or at the time
service begins.
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